
Get ready for Short Course Meters!
 Charlotte, October 29 and 30, 2011

Here is a note from the meet director, Jerry Clark to all NCMS swimmers entering the meet: When you enter
(online entry only), please be sure to choose your workout group by scrolling the down arrow at the right end of
the blank space at the bottom of the second page. This will ensure the points you earn in individual events will
be credited to your workout group.

Note, this applies to all North Carolina Masters Swimmers entering a North Carolina meet via the on-line meet
entry process.


